
 City Council Report 
 
Date: October 15, 2018 

To: City Council 

Through: Michael Kennington, Chief Financial Officer 

From: Edward Quedens, Business Services Director 
 Matt Bauer, Procurement Administrator 

Subject: Three Month Term Contract with Three Years of Renewal Options for 
Emergency Pipeline Repair Services for the Water Resources Department 
(Citywide) 

 
Recommendation 
 
Council is requested to approve the award as recommended. 
 
The Water Resources Department and Purchasing recommend authorizing the purchase 
using the City of Scottsdale cooperative contract with Professional Piping Systems LLC dba 
WaCo Contracting and Achen-Gardner Construction LLC at $200,000 annually. 
 
Background / Discussion 
 
This contract will provide for emergency pipeline repair services for both water and 
wastewater line breaks. 
 
Water Resources has either repaired the City’s pipelines or for larger breaks had to use a 
contractor through Job Order Contracting (JOC) with Engineering.  This contract will allow 
Water Resources to get extra help from a licensed contractor that is set-up for this specific 
type of work. 
 
The City of Scottsdale cooperative contract has been competitively bid and provides for the 
lowest possible cooperative pricing.   
 

Purchase Information 
 

Action:  Award 
Procurement Type:  Cooperative Contract Use 
Contract Number:  2019045 
Contracting Agency/Contract Number – Contract Term:  City of Scottsdale/17RP006 – 

1/4/2017 to 1/4/2019 
Local Consideration:  Policy did not apply to this procurement method 
Protests Received:  None 
Initial Contract Term:  3 months (through 1/4/2019)  
Possible Renewals:  Up to a maximum of three years, renewals subject to City of 

Scottsdale, Administrative review and approval  
Funding Source:  Water Resources Department operating budget (Water and Wastewater 

Operations and Maintenance)  


